
Fall 2020 NEWSLETTER 

 

From the Chair 
COVID-19 has reaffirmed the importance of having a good 

trail network.  At times there were few other places we 

could safely go. I hope we will continue to develop our trail 

network in the years to come. We’ve seen first hand the 

value they bring to us .   

 

A very big Thank You to the team of Rick Goodfellow, Tom 

Skimson, Andrew Kobus and the multitalented Greg 

Wolowich for putting together our outstanding new map.  

 

The added benefit for us is that Andrew joined the board, 

Welcome Andrew.. 

 

We will be holding an abbreviated version of our AGM this 

year. Join us on Monday, December 7
th,

 for our virtual 

AGM. See page two for registration details. The AGM is a 

highlight for many of us on the board and ECTA members 

alike. We had a fascinating speaker lined up in March to talk 

about Turtles on the ECT. We are going to save that for next 

year. Our AGM this year will be shorter with a business 

presentation and a short talk on our new map and upcom-

ing KIOSK project. Our guest speaker will return next year. 

 

If you haven’t checked out our Facebook, Twitter and Insta-

gram pages, you should. Calantha Elsby is doing a fantastic 

job of engaging trail users.  

 

See you at the AGM. See you on the trail.  

J Raymond Soucy 

New Trailway Map 

 

Open Volunteer Positions 

 Helping with the Newsletter  

 Gathering the data from our Trail 
Counter program 

 Join the Board 



 

 

 

“Thank You!” 

to Sentex for providing ECTA with Free Web Hosting 

Please consider Sentex when looking for an ISP. 

www.sentex.net 

When paying by Cheque: 

Please include the complete name of the association— Elora Cataract 

Trailway Association when writing out your membership or             

donation cheque. 

Newsletter Editor: J Raymond Soucy 

 

Please Renew your Membership 

Your Association has been busy this year with lots of plans for the coming years. Renewing your membership provides 

the necessary funds to continue to operate the Association and all the ongoing projects. Equally important, a large 

membership demonstrates that many people care about the ECT and what happens to it. We should never take it for 

granted. We have two options, a one year membership for $25 and a 5 year membership for $100. 

Virtual AGM  

Monday December  7th, 2020 

7:00 PM—7:30 PM 

To register go to  

www.trailway.org 

When does my membership 

expire? 

If you look at your envelope, 

above the address field and to 

the right, you will see 

“Membership Expiry:’” follow-

ing by a year. For example if 

you see Membership Expiry: 

2020, this means your member 

ship expired 12/31/2020 and is 

due for renewal.  


